
COLUMBIA BASIN YOUTH FOOTBALL 

April 2nd, 2021 

 

CBYF Covid-19 Safety Standards 

 

• Within the guidelines of WIAA, ALL participants will be required to 

wear DOH recommended masks on facility grounds. This includes 

players, WIAA Referees, CBYF staff and parents. Referees and players 

who are on the field, are not required to wear masks while in play. 

• Junior programs will monitor players for symptoms such as cough, 

fever, persistent headache or shortness of breath. If any symptoms do 

occur or participants have/think they have been exposed, they will be 

directed to stay home until cleared by their healthcare provider, or 

after recommended self-isolation/quarantine (see DOH 

informational). 

• Families will fill out an attestation form and return to programs, at 

minimum, once a month 

• Teams will use their own ball when on offense.  

o The ball will be wiped and disinfected regularly. 

• CBYF will provide and promote the use of hand sanitizer wash stations. 

• CBYF staff will encourage families to social distance from others and 

maintain at least 6 feet apart. 

• There will be a 15-minute spacing between each game to decrease the 

amount of people at one time during events. 

• Junior programs will have continued communication with families of 

our safety standards and advise to follow as directed, in addition to 

any possible exposure or positive Covid-19 tests. 

• Subject to change based on Washington State Guidelines. 


